
 
 
 
  
 

 
Tuesday 11th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we start looking ahead to the new academic year, I am 
delighted to share with you that School’s In will soon be supplying our fresh and updated school 
uniform. 
 
Key Features of the New Uniform: 

 Modern Design: Our new uniform combines style and comfort, ensuring that pupils feel 
confident and ready to learn. 

 Affordability: We understand the financial challenges families face, which is why we have worked 
hard to keep costs reasonable. You will find that the new uniform is both affordable and high 
quality, with the majority of non-logo items widely available from numerous stores. 

 Free School Tie: As a special gesture, we are providing all pupils with a new school tie at no cost.  
 

Where to Purchase: 
 New uniform items will be available imminently for purchase from School’s In.  Please contact 

them directly for any stock enquiries on 01782 310111. You can visit the shop during their 
opening hours or order online through their website: https://www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk/ 
 

 We will be hosting two School’s In ‘Pop up’ shops at Ryecroft CE Middle School on the dates 
below: 

Thursday 4th July 4:30pm to 5:45pm                 Saturday 13th July 10:00am to 1:00pm 
 

 Please see the ‘Early Bird’ discount flyer from School’s In attached to this letter with an offer to 
help reduce costs. 
 

Uniform Policy: 
 Our uniform policy is available on the school website. Please review it to ensure compliance. 
 Please refer to the uniform booklet sent with this letter for any further clarification on our 

expectation for uniform. 
 If you have any questions or need clarification, feel free to reach out to our school office. 

 
Our new uniform will be in place from September 2024 for all pupils in Year 5, 6 and 7.  Pupils in 
Year 8 may continue to wear the current uniform (plus new school tie) for their final year with us 
during this period of transition, provided the uniform is of an acceptable standard and in 
accordance with school rules. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk/

